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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING –October 15, 2014
The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Wednesday, October 15, 2014. Principal Lonnie Dennis called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Lonnie Dennis, Alison Langley, Katrina Johnson, Whitney Carpenter, Frank Williams, Leah McGray, Michelle Russell, Valerie Skillman, Josh Cowley, Elizabeth Atcher, and Toni Graves. David Bollinger was absent from the meeting.
ORDER # 15-014- ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Elizabeth Atcher and seconded by Valerie Skillman to adopt the amended agenda for the October meeting.
Agenda amended as follows: Leslie Hall-YSC was not present at the meeting. 

ORDER # 15-015- APPROVAL OF THE AUGUST MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Elizabeth Atcher and seconded by Valerie Skillman to approve the minutes of the August meeting.
ORDER # 15-016– APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS –The council members received copies of the August and September bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports. The motion was made by Frank Williams and seconded by Katrina Johnson to approve the August and September bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –No visitors were present at the October meeting.
ORDER #15-017-APPROVAL OF THE 2ND READING OF THE AUGUST MEETING MINUTES-The motion was made by Valerie Skillman and seconded by Toni Graves to approve the 2nd reading of the August meeting minutes.
CURRICULUM UPDATE/INFORMATION ITEMS: Mr. Dennis proudly reported on the State Assessment Scores. NHHS scored proficient for the first time in school history. Council members received a handout with test scores as well as data from the Kentucky Schools website. 
Teachers and students are excited and proud of their accomplishments. A school wide pep rally was held on October 3. 

· NHHS has the highest attendance of the 3 high schools- 2 months in a row!
· Council members received The Title 1 Budget. Mr. Dennis explained the budget shows Title 1 money that is left over and how the money can be used. 

· Student accident report was given to the council members.

· The new hire/vacancy list was included in the packet. A brief discussion was held.

· Mr. Williams voiced concern regarding sporting events being held over school breaks as this can negatively impact families when trying to make vacation plans. Mr. Dennis explained that it’s a district decision on the school calendar and when breaks are taken. KHSAA sets the dead period for athletics.
NEW BUSINESS:

· No new business was discussed at the October meeting.

ORDER # 15-018-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Frank Williams and seconded by Toni Graves to adjourn the meeting.

_____________________________

Lonnie Dennis, Principal, Chairman

